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Dear Fellow travelers in the CMC Community,

As mountain people, we’re constantly assessing risk. When we’re planning a trip, we look at all
the available data (and factor in the unknown). On the trail, we apply that knowledge, using our
experience and training. Sometimes, we pause to think and adapt as necessary. 

Today, we’re all traveling through unknown terrain. We must make constant adjustments based
on ever-changing conditions, including new information from the media, our governor, and our
peers. At the CMC, we’ve always got an eye on the horizon.

Now, as our state prepares to loosen restrictions on travel and gatherings, the CMC is adjusting
our plans accordingly. We’re taking cautious steps in the direction of resuming classes and
trips, and at this time, we plan to reopen those offerings beginning June 1. 

I understand this is too late for some folks and too early for others. As always, attendance and
participation is optional and requires personal judgement, responsibility, and ownership. This will
come with some obvious restrictions, obstacles, and risk. Thankfully, our wonderful volunteer
leaders and our members are very familiar with navigating rocky terrain, assessing risk,
personal responsibility, and—most importantly—have always been committed to protecting our
partners and team above all else. 

As with the onset of all this weirdness, we’ll provide a social distancing rubric to guide trips,
classes, and gatherings that we created after consulting Golden Fire Department, first
responders, land managers, trip leaders, and our members. Some of the measures we’ll be
taking to minimize risk on these offerings include:

Full, detailed protocols and checklists will be published by
Saturday morning, May 9, 2020 here on cmc.org.

We’ll also provide every participant with an updated waiver, which will ask them to acknowledge
they understand and accept these new risks. If you have questions about the way programs will
be run to mitigate risk, please email us at office@cmc.org. We are happy to talk it through with
you.

Above all, we’ll continue to follow guidance from state, county, and local health departments and
government officials and adjust accordingly. Put simply: let’s get back to planning—with the
understanding that all plans are tentative at this point, and subject to change,
postponement, or cancellation owing to updated COVID-19 guidelines.

We’re eager to get back to the business of serving our members in-person in a responsible
manner. I can’t wait to give you a wave as we pass on the trail.

Onward,

School is Still in Session

CMC's Online University will continue to provide free
video content on a regular basis. We hope you will
subscribe to our YouTube channel to check out all the
expert tips from your fellow members, board members,
and pro-athletes and learn something new or brush up on
an old skill.

Or, share your own expertise with us by submitting a
video of your own on a topic of your choice! 

Learn More

3 Ways You Can Help CMC
All money collected during this time will go to support general operations so we can continue
creating programs and preparing to hit the trails running (biking or hiking) when we get through
this difficulty.

Join or Renew

Use code BUFF20 to get a
free CMC Buff when you

renew or join. It is a perfect
mask for walking around,
going to the store, & hitting

the trail when we can. 

Already renewed this year?
Take advantage of this deal

& we will extend your
membership to 2022!

Click Here to Join or Renew

Shop the CMC Store

Do you want to responsibly
recreate, be comfortable, and

show off your CMC pride
during the time of COVID-

19?

Shop cmcpress.org to
peruse all 65 of our

guidebooks, pack guides,
and CMC swag.

Visit cmcpress.org

Donate to CMC

If you are in a position to do
so, we appreciate your

support during this time. A
couple of ways to give: 

Online at cmc.org

Venmo @CMCDonation

King Soopers Community
Rewards Program

Amazon Smile

Colorado Mountain Club
office@cmc.org
303-279-3080
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